
 

 

CASSOP WEEKLY FLYER 

  

PLEASE NOTE:  FROM JANUARY, AFTER SCHOOL CARE WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR ALL 

CHILDREN, INCLUDING OUR NURSERY CLASS. REGISTRATION FORMS MUST BE 

COMPLETED AND HANDED IN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BEFORE BOOKING ONLINE VIA 

WEDUC. A COPY OF THE REGISTRATION FORM CAN BE FOUND ON WEDUC NOTICES. 

 
 

This week (19th December 2022 – 23rd December 2022) 
 

This week we have enjoyed another week of events in school, including the last 
of our Christmas parties, Christmas performances and finishing the festivities 
off with Carols around the tree this afternoon. Thank you for your ongoing 
support with these events – it has been lovely to see so many of our families 
join us in school this week!  
 
The staff at Cassop would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year! 

Tuesday 10th January 2023 – Swimming for Year 5 (Miss Richardson and Mrs 
Jackson’s classes) 
Thursday 12th January 2023 – KS1 and KS2 Yoga After School Club 
commencing for 6 weeks (Letter sent out today – 20/12/22) 
Friday 17th February 2023 – Breakup for half term 
Monday 27th February 2023 – Return to school after half term 
Friday 31st March 2023 – Breakup for Easter Holidays 
Monday 17th April 2023 – Return to school after Easter holidays 
Monday 1st May 2023 – Bank holiday (School Closed) 
Tuesday 2nd May 2023 – Return to school 
Monday 8th May 2023 – King Charles III Coronation Bank Holiday (School 
Closed) 
Friday 26th May 2023 – Breakup for half term 
Monday 5th June 2023 – INSET Day (School Closed) 
Tuesday 6th June 2023 – Return to school after half term 
Friday 21st July 2023 – Break up for summer holidays 
 

DIARY DATES 

Week commencing (2/1/2023 – 6/1/2023) 
 
Wednesday 4th January – INSET Day (School Closed) 
 
Thursday 5th January – Return to school after Christmas holidays 
 
Thursday 5th January – Classes 2, 3, 4 and 5 Theatre Trip to Northern 
Stage 
 

 
 
 

REMINDER: If you have a missed call from school, please ensure you 

contact the school office as soon as possible on 01913770293 as we 

may not leave a voicemail message.  


